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Thoughts on moving our elections

Peter Allen 
Mon 4/19/2021 12:14 PM
To:  City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc:  Peter Allen 

 

 

Greetings Charter Review Commissioners,

I will be attending tonight's CRC meeting to offer live comment, but in advance of that, I wanted to
share some thoughts I've posted to my Medium blog related to your consideration of shifting the San
José electoral calendar for mayor and council. 

Here's a link to the post, in case you haven't already seen it. Feel free to email, text, or call me with any
questions. Thank you for your service!

Regards,
Peter Allen
Wearer of Many Hats

 

 

https://pjallen2.medium.com/undervote-or-why-moving-election-dates-wont-solve-the-real-problem-821ba1b3e2cf



